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Senator David Pearce Hosts 31st Senatorial 
District State Representatives 

 
JEFFERSON CITY—Senator David Pearce (R-Warrensburg) hosted the six state representatives 

that reside in the 31st Senatorial District for a legislative dinner at Powell Gardens on November 21, 
2010.  All six representatives were in attendance, including Rep. Scott Largent (R-120), Rep. Denny 
Hoskins (R-121), Rep. Mike McGhee (R-122), Rep. Chris Molendorp (R-123), Rep.-elect Rick 
Brattin (R-124) and Rep. Barney Fisher (R-125). 

Legislators discussed their upcoming priorities and the importance of working cohesively.  “It is 
important for your lawmakers to work together,” Sen. Pearce said.  “By beginning early and hitting 
the ground running, we can be better prepared to serve the constituents of the 31st Senatorial District.” 

The gathering also gave the group of lawmakers a chance to learn more about Powell Gardens, 
located within the 31st Senatorial District.  Powell Gardens Director, Eric Tschanz welcomed the 
legislators and their spouses.  

The new Representatives will be sworn in on the first day of session, January 5, 2011.  In the 
Senate that day, Sen. Pearce will also help welcome twelve new members to the upper chamber. 

 

 
Pictured from left to right: Rep. McGhee, Rep.-elect Brattin, Rep. Hoskins, Rep. Fisher, Sen. Pearce, Rep. 

Largent, and Rep. Molendorp. 
For a high quality version of this photo, please contact Senate Communications at (573) 751-3824. 
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